MEMORANDUM

TO: UAH Faculty and Staff

FROM: Robert A. Altenkirch, President

DATE: April 18, 2014

SUBJECT: Search Committee for Vice President for Student Affairs

As you know, we engaged Huron Education, a national consulting firm, for a portion of this past calendar year to assess our enrollment management strategies and tactics and make recommendations for future efforts that will assist us in meeting target enrollment objectives. One of their recommendations was to consolidate all student-facing services in one division under a Vice President for Student Affairs. We are proceeding with implementation of that recommendation, as well as constructing a welcome center and student services building to replace Madison Hall, so we can consolidate student services in one facility.

Attached is a document outlining the responsibilities of the Vice President for Student Affairs. A Search Committee to screen nominations and applications and make recommendations regarding an appointment to this important position will be chaired by Christine Curtis, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs. Committee members, in addition to Christine, include:

Sally Badoud, Interim Director of Admissions

Taylor Bono, SGA Vice President (incoming)

E. J. Brophy, Athletic Director

Alan Constant, Director, Student Success Center

Nandish Dayal, SGA President

Jennifer English, Associate Dean, College of Engineering

Karen Frith, Professor, College of Nursing

Nikki Goode, Director, Student Activities/Student Life

Deborah Heikes, Professor, Department of Philosophy

Michael Henry, Orientation Leader, ATO Member, Lancer

Lillian Joyce, Associate Professor and Chair, Department of Art and Art History

John Maxon, Associate Vice President for Auxiliary Services and Interim Assistant Provost for Enrollment Services

Sherri Messimer, Associate Professor, Department of Industrial and Systems Engineering and Engineering Management

Wai Mok, Associate Professor, Information Systems, Faculty Senate President-Elect

Delois Smith, Vice President for Diversity

Michele Tisler, Admissions Tour Guide, SGA Member

Emanuel Waddell, Associate Professor, Department of Chemistry

Thanks,

Bob